
SOCK IT TO POVERTY
On Wednesday, 25th October 2023 we are

socking it to poverty! We encourage everyone to

wear crazy socks to school!

Students will also be making soccer balls from rags to
experience how children in third-world countries live.

We welcome parents and carers to join them to test out
their designs.  If you have any rags you can donate,
please send in to your childs class on Monday, 23rd

October.
Year 2 and Year 4: 9:30 am - 10:20 am

Kindy : 11:00 am - 11:50 am
Year 3 and Year 1: 11:50 am - 12:40 pm
Year 5 and Year 6: 1:30 pm - 2:10 pm

GOLD COIN DONATION


